From: Eileen Willmor: |

Sent: 15 February 2020 00:53

To: Planning
Subject: Dartmouth Park Tree applications 14/02

Dear Tree officers and planners,

2020/0579/T
No objection, as crown reduction to Imetre and 25% thinning.

(The birch tree is in the rear, not front garden).

Thank you,
Eileen Willmott



